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August 11, 2025
Dear Rec League Gymnasts and Families,

Welcome to the 2025-26 season.  We are embarking upon our 20th year of Rec League, and are so excited to share it with all of you!

We are in the second year of our current team leotard (maroon, black and silver).  If you purchased a leotard last year, you are not required to purchase another one unless you need a new size or your current one is more than gently worn (.  Those new to Rec League this year need to see Ms. Beth ASAP to get sized.  I have at least some of each size in stock.  The cost is $50, and you may receive your leotard as soon as payment is made.

The meet fees will be $360 for the season and cover the cost of our 5 in house meets ($72 per meet).  The $360 may be paid in full or broken down into 3 installments of $120 each.  The installments are due on the following dates:  Friday, August 29th, Friday, September 19th and Friday, October 10th.  All fees are due in full by Friday, October 10th to be eligible to compete in our first competition on Sunday, October 12th.  You may make payments through the Front Desk, or I can charge your card on file on each of the installment due dates.  Please email me if you would like to be added to the installment list (.  These will not be charged automatically with your tuition.  We require separate authorization to make these charges.
This year’s competitions will be on the following dates:  Sunday, October 12th, Saturday, December 6th, Sunday, February 1st, Sunday, March 29th and Saturday and Sunday May 16th and 17th in conjunction with GAA Classic.  All meets this year will be held at GAA.  We were unable to reserve Lake Point for our Sugar Plum meet this year, and so it is being held over 2 weekends at GAA. Again, this year we will have 2 sessions of competition with a 1:30 and 4:30ish start time.  I will send out emails about a month in advance of each meet asking if anyone has conflicts for either time and then make a schedule based on needs, levels and age groups.
We are looking forward to a fantastic season!  Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ms. Beth

Director of Recreational Gymnastics

GAA

770-975-8337

beth@gymnasticsacademyofatlanta.com
www.gymnasticsacademyofatlanta.com
2995 Cobb Parkway Kennesaw, Georgia 30152 • (770)975-8337

